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June 30th 2023 

 

Filming Consent 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

We are looking forward to running a pilot for the AI for Youth Program next week. The program is part 

of a world-wide program that is being developed and led by an experienced trainer, Simon Johnson 

((17) Simon Johnson | LinkedIn), from Tablet Academy and Intel. This is very timely and shows how 

The Ladies’ College is taking steps to develop Future Ready skills. Simon explains: 

“The Intel AI for Youth program is a comprehensive workshop designed to equip students with essential 
AI knowledge and skills that will shape their future. During this immersive experience, students will 
explore the cutting-edge field of AI and its significance in today's world. 
  
Through engaging activities and hands-on projects, students will delve into AI domains such as machine 
learning, computer vision, natural language processing, and deep learning. By immersing themselves in 
these concepts, they will develop a deep understanding of how AI is revolutionizing industries and 
driving innovation. 
  
This workshop offers a unique opportunity for students to enhance their critical thinking, problem-
solving, and collaboration skills while gaining a competitive edge in the job market of tomorrow.“ 
 

The two days are being sponsored by Intel and will be filmed by a professional film crew who arrive on 

Saturday, will take shots of the Island on Sunday, and will film and talk to students and staff on 

Monday. To help us to be able to provide opportunities such as this, we would appreciate it if you could 

complete the attached consent form and ask your daughter to bring it on Monday. A paper copy has 

been given to your daughter or you can complete the attached form, electronically and email to me at the 

address below. 

 

We appreciate that the form is somewhat “heavy” compared to our normal permissions and this is 

because of the global audience where it will be used to promote the Intel programme at events and 

online, encouraging other schools and colleges to engage with the programme, and to raise awareness of 

the importance of AI in education. We are also able to utilise the video ourselves. Please be assured that 

no student names will be used in full, and the school will see and approve the video before it is shared 

with any other parties.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/clcsimon/?originalSubdomain=uk


 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have  hbarnes@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

A reminder that the arrangements for the days can be found in the letter sent by Mrs Gribben’s earlier 

this week (meet in the Leaf Centre, 0825-1530 Monday, 0825 start on Tuesday, must bring charged 

devices and a charger please – recommend chargers and devices are labelled – and their headphones). 

 

We have an activity part way through the day (tennis or football) and students’ mufti-clothes should 

either be suitable including trainers or they should bring their PE Kit, particularly recommended on 

Tuesday when the students will continue to Herm.  

 

Should you not feel able to sign the consent form then your daughter can still take part in the activity. I 

would appreciate it if you could explain to her that she should try and avoid being filmed e.g. not 

volunteering for an interview. I do hope that you feel that you are able to give consent as opportunities 

such as this are important in being able to provide expert and relevant experiences to our students, as 

well as promoting the values of the College and addressing the gender imbalance in fields such as 

Artificial Intelligence, that will have long term impacts on a global scale. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr H Barnes 

Director of Studies 

hbarnes@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
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